
Peter Joseph 
 

Investigation work has been ongoing at this site for the last couple months. Just this week,
subsurface work is being conducted adjacent to a daycare. While vapor intrusion is a serious
concern for chlorinated solvent cleanup sites, the daycare represents a potential exposure pathway
for high risk receptors. Will Ecology provide results to the vapor intrusion assessment to the public
in a timely manner?

If the vapor assessment is only provided following completion of the remedial investigation, which
could take substantial amount of time to complete, there could be unwarranted exposure of toxic
chemicals to children and their caregivers.


